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Dear Minister,

On 8 July 2014, the Premier of South Australia announced a package of reforms to
support private sector development, simplify regulation and improve the public’s access to
Government. Included with this announcement, was the proposed abolition of ‘every
Government board and committee’ to reduce duplication and red tape.

In the interest of the profession and the broader South Australian community, are you able
to provide additional advice on:
« the proposed boards and committees that will be impacted by the reforms that relate
to both the portfolios of Health/Ageing and Mental Health/Substance Abuse;
« the opportunity and process for professional associations, including the Society, to
be engaged and to provide input to the review; and
» if there will be a consultation process in relation to the recommendations that will be
made as consequence of the review?

Should you have any questions or additional information required, please contact me at
the PSA Office on 08 8272 1211, or by electronic mail. | look forward to your response.
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